Chris O'Brien

From: Robert Bush <Robert.Bush@unitedwayri.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 2:46 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Testimony in Support of House Resolution No. 7693

Dear Chairman Adbney, distinguished members of the Rhode Island Senate Finance Committee,

I write to lend my support for House Resolution No. 7693. At United Way, we are committed to enhancing the
well-being of Rhode Island residents by providing vital services and resources to those in need. House
Resolution No. 7693 aligns with our mission by recognizing the importance of addressing the unmet needs of
our community and promoting initiatives that foster a healthier and more prosperous state.

We believe that House Resolution No. 7693 prioritizes the welfare of our residents and ensures that essential

services are accessible to all Rhode Islanders 24 hours per day all year long. By supporting this resolution, we

can continue to work collaboratively towards building a strong, more resilient Rhode Island for generations to
come.

Thank you for your consideration, and we urge you to support House Resolution No. 7693.
Respectfully,
Robert

Robert L. Bush, MS (he/him)
Chief Operating Officer
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